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Dear Parents and Carers   
 
Some of you may be aware that the 6th-12th February is the UK’s Children’s Mental Health Week.  
Place2Be is a registered charity which has (for over 25 years) been supporting and promoting children’s 
positive mental health and well-being.  This year, here at Waterside, we will be engaging with their 
initiative to encourage and promote healthy connections: 

 
 
We believe that positive mental health and well-being is  
strongly promoted through our whole school values.   
 
During the next two weeks, as this very short half term  
draws to a close,  we will be continuing to  
focus on Determination. 
 
Do ask your children what determination is to them 
and how they are able to demonstrate this across all  
aspects of their life experience! 
 
Share with them times when you, like them, have 
needed to practise determination and see if you can 
inspire them, and each other, through your words and actions! 
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This week the class with the highest attendance was 
Whales with100% - You can’t really get much better 
than that!!!  Congratulations Whales!! 
 
However, our overall attendance for the academic year 
so far is still only 93.9%. 
 
We still have a way to go to meet our target of above 97% 

by the end of the academic year.  I am certain that with your support we will get there!   
 

 
 
 
 

An early reminder that straight after 
the half term break, we will be 
joining the rest of the UK …and the 
world… in celebrating World Book 
Day! 
 
Please look out for the flyer on 
Class Dojo which will have all the 
information you need for your 
child’s involvement which I am sure 
will be a very successful day 
indeed! 

Curriculum Events, Trips and Visits! 
As always, we have lots of fantastic curriculum 
events going ahead again this term.  There are 
too many to post on our Newsletter…so please 
ensure you keep up to date with these via 
Class Dojo, the parent text service and, of 
course, our class blogs… 


